
 

May 23, 2012 

To Parties of the Giant Mine Remediation Project Environmental Assessment: 

 

Re: Temporary Change of Contact  

 

From now until June 4, 2012, please direct all e-mail regarding this file to Environmental 

Assessment Officer Nicole Spencer (nspencer@reviewboard.ca ).   I will be out of the office on 

training. 

 

(Original signed by) 
_______________________________ 
Alan Ehrlich 
Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment 
 
Tel: 867.766.7056 
aehrlich@reviewboard.ca 
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